
 
Perry Road Improvements  ADVERTISEMENT FOR PROPOSAL 
Carrollton, TX 1 April 2024 

 ADVERTISEMENT FOR BIDS 
 
Sealed bids, addressed to the City of Carrollton, will be received at the offices of the Director of 
Engineering, City Hall, 1945 E. Jackson Rd, Carrollton, Texas 75006, until  
2:00 pm, on Tuesday, May 7, 2024 for the following work: 
 

Requests for Competitive Bids for the 
PERRY ROAD IMPROVEMENTS 

 
The submitted bids will be publicly opened on Tuesday, May 7, 2024 at 2:00 pm at the place 
designated for submission of bids. 
 
This project will generally include all construction, labor, materials, administration, and 
associated activities required in conjunction with or properly incidental necessary for the 
following: 

• Replacement of approximately 19,800 SY of concrete pavement replacement along 
Perry Road from Walnut Avenue north to the existing bridge east of E. Russell Avene 

• Replacement of approximately 2,500 LF of 8 inches water line, Perry Road from 
south of Spring Avenue to Sherwood Lane. 

• Construction of approximately 174 LF of storm pipes at two different locations on 
Perry Road (Plan sheet 37 and 41). 

• Replacement of storm sewer curb inlets on Perry Road. 
• Construction of approximately 200 LF of gabion wall about 6 feet in height along 

south bank of Perry Branch Creek. 
 
Construction services for this project will be selected through competitive bidding method in 
accordance with Chapter 2269, Subchapter C of the Texas Government Code.  The City shall 
select the contractor that offers the lowest responsible bid. 
 
The estimated total budget for this project is $5,420,978.03 with a project time of 300 calendar 
days. 
 
Contract Documents are available for download by written request only from the offices of the 
Director of Engineering via perry@cityofcarrollton.com.  
 
A highly recommended, but not mandatory, pre-proposal meeting held at CITY HALL located at 
1945 E Jackson Rd Lane, Carrollton, Texas 75006, at 2:00 p.m. on Tuesday, April 30, 2024.   
 
 
CITY OF CARROLLTON, TEXAS 
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